EX51. CONTRACT FOR M9, JUNCTION 6 TO EARLSGATE INTERCHANGE
SIGNALISATION (IA0151)

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services secking
authority to award the contract for the M9 Junction 6 to Earlsgate Interchange
Signalisation. Tenders for this contract had been issued on 12 July 2013.

In order to meet the programme completion date of 31 March 2014 the Director sought
authority to award the contract.

Decision

The Executive delegated authority to the Director of Development Services to
award the contract for the M9 Junction 6 to Earlsgate Interchange Signalisation,
provided it was within budget and requested that the Director reports the
outcome of the procurement process to the earliest appropriate meeting
following the tender evaluation process.



